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SALMON ADVISORY COMMITTEE

INFORMATION ON THE STATUS OF SALMON STOCKS

INTRODUCTION
1. The Salmon Advisory Committee was set up by Fisheries Ministers in
October 1986 under the Chairmanship of Professor George M Dunnet, Regius

Professor of Natural History at the University of Aberdeen. The full

membership of the Committee is shown at Appendix 1.

25 The terms of reference of the Committee are:

"To examine and report on those matters relating to the
conservation and development of salmon fisheries in Great Britain

which are referred to it by Fisheries Ministers".

This first report relates to the Committee's examination of particular aspects
of the availability of information on the status of stocks of wild salmon, one
of the first issues to be referred to it by Fisheries Ministers. It contains
the Committee's consideration of the kinds of information that exist, the
quality of that information and its availability. We make recommendations
regarding the need for comparable and reliable data sets and comment on the
basic information which is required so as to monitor the country's salmon
stocks more effectively. The Committee agrees that it is important to deal
first with this fundamental aspect of salmon affairs before turning its
attention (as it has since done) to the other matters referred to it by
Ministers, for example the effects of environmental and other factors on

salmon stocks.






